From: Mike W. Johnson <mike.johnson@entegris.com>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 12:02 PM

To: Raymond, Peter D - DNR

Cc: Matt Taylor

Subject: DNR BRRTS Activity #: 02-56-584077

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Hello Peter,

| hope this message finds you well. | am following up on a letter that was mailed to my attention in January regarding
DNR BRRTS Activity #: 02-56-584077, JOHNSON CLEANERS, in New Richmond WI. There have been several delays with
the project due to COVID restrictions.

The project is moving forward again and | trust that Matt Taylor (cc’d) can provide an update for you. | look forward to
your input and your assistance in closing out this site investigation.

Thx

Mj

Mike W. Johnson

Director Product Development Engineering - Liquid Packaging
Advanced Materials Handling Division
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